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May 25, 2017 
 
 
Mr Paul Sullivan 
Albert Park Rotary 
Level 4, Q2,   
4 Riverside Quay 
Southbank Vic 3006 
 
Email:  psullivan@wtpartnership.com.au 
 
 
Dear Paul 
 
On behalf of the Board, Staff and Community of St Kilda PCYC, I write to 
thank you so very much for the very generous donation of $4,000 from Albert 
Park Rotary to support our Girls Group and Boys Group Programs. 
 
These are both very important programs in supporting young people in our 
community and in our outreach activities.  We would be unable to provide this 
level of support and activity without the generosity of your organisation. 
 
We also appreciated the time you and your members gave in visiting St Kilda 
PCYC and are more than happy to welcome you to our organisation again. 
  
We are happy to keep you informed about the progress of the programs and 
once again, thank you for your generosity and support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Christine Fitzherbert 
Interim General Manager 
St Kilda Police Citizens & Youth Club (PCYC) 
 
 

 

179 Inkerman Street 

St Kilda, Victoria, Australia, 3182 

Telephone: 9534 7584 

Mobile: 0407 891 200 

Fax: 9534 7599 

Email: clubmanager@stkildapcyc.org 

ABN: 68 206 026 983 

 


